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11th October 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
This October half term, at Perry Hall, we are offering two activity days on Monday 28th 
October and Tuesday 29th October. On these days children can enjoy a range of their favourite 
sports and multi-skills, whilst learning, enjoying and growing their talents.  
 
The cost will be £15 per day from 9am till 3pm. The children will also need to bring a packed 
lunch and drinks for the duration of the day.   
 
At Perry Hall, we feel passionate about advancing sports education, however these days can 
only take place if we have enough children to make it financially viable.   
 
If you would like your child to attend the activity days, please can you complete and return the 
slip below by Monday 21st October. Once your place has been confirmed, payment needs to 
be made on Parentpay by Wednesday 23rd October.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss Kohli 
 
Executive Headteacher. 
___________________________________________________________________________ 

Sports Activity Days 2019 
 
Child’s Name: ………………………………………………………………..              Class: ………………………… 
  
        I would like my child to attend the Sports activity day on Monday 28th October.  
        
        I would like my child to attend the Sports activity day on Tuesday 29th October.  
 
 
 
Signed: ……………………………………………………………………………            Date: ………………………….. 
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